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8th Street Beach access on Minnesota Avenue closed for maintenance through September 16

[Duluth, MN] City of Duluth Park Maintenance is removing wind-blown beach sand from the sidewalk at the 8th Street beach
access on Minnesota Avenue this week. In addition, they will be planting native vegetation along the access route to mitigate
blowing sand as well as removing two dying trees.

The beach can be accessed at 12th Street during this period.
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